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Sea Odyssey Giant Spectacular 

 

As you know our children recently attended 

the Sea Odyssey Giant Spectacular.  Their 

behaviour was perfect and they thoroughly 

enjoyed the event. Some classes also 

produced some fantastic follow up work and 

writing from the event. 

         

 

    Attendance       

Our attendance continues to improve.  Recently, there were only six children in the entire 

school who were absent.  A great achievement !  Many thanks for your support on this. 

 

The recent best attending class awards  

went to 2C, 2McD and 5B with classes 2MCD, 3B and 4G                 

achieving 100%.                                     
 

Olympic Music Event       

The arrival of the Olympic torch in Liverpool 

on Friday 1st June will be celebrated with a 

musical extravaganza at the Pier Head.  Many 

artists will be performing in this 

extravaganza, including a mass choir of 350 

people from across the city lead by Liverpool 

Music Support Service.  We are very 

fortunate in that ten of our children have 

been chosen to be part of this choir.  They 

will be attending rehearsals in the Anglican 

Cathedral during the next four weeks in the 

run up to the celebration. 

It is an amazing opportunity for our children 

to be involved in this once in a lifetime event 

and we are sure it will be something they will 

remember and treasure for many years to 

come. 

 
 

 

Parent Coffee Mornings       

 

Please look out for notices about our parent 

coffee mornings.  We are always looking for 

new members to join our PTA so please let 

us know if you are interested. 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade/Bingo      

Thank you so much to all those parents who 

came along to our Bingo and Easter Bonnet 

Parade.  I hope you enjoyed the afternoon 

which was a great success.  We managed to 

raise £400 that afternoon alone. 
 


